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Hor�culture confirmed as big contributor to Coffs regional economy. 

Hor�culture produc�on in the Coffs region is worth more than $441 million at farm gate and is set to 
reach $522 million by 2030, according to a recently released report from the Centre for Interna�onal 
Economics. 

The report, commissioned by Hor�culture Australia Ltd, highlights that hor�culture in this region also 
directly contributes $349 million to the regional economy and employs the equivalent of 2262 full-
�me workers. 

Berry produc�on comprises 80% of hor�culture produc�on in the region and more than 50% of 
Australia’s berries are produced in the Coffs area. 

Berries Australia Execu�ve Director Rachel Mackenzie said the report confirmed that berry 
produc�on was a real economic powerhouse in the region and the industry a significant employer. 

“The report has independently confirmed the figures we have already generated but even more 
importantly it has highlighted the poten�al for the industry to grow over the next few years,” Ms 
Mackenzie said. 

“The Coffs Harbour region should be proud of its status as the biggest berry producing region in 
Australia and the ethnically diverse community of growers who generate this value for the region. 

“The industry is inves�ng heavily in developing export markets to drive this growth, par�cularly for 
blueberries and we are confident the sector will exceed the 18% growth in value es�mated in the 
report.” 

Local Berries Australia Director Chris�an Parsons said the report highlighted the poten�al for the 
industry but also acknowledged the need for the sector to really promote its sustainability 
creden�als. 

“Our export opportunity relies on high quality fruit produced to the highest global sustainability 
standards, and we con�nue to encourage and support local growers to ensure  their prac�ces meet 
those standards,” Mr Parsons said. 

“We know that we grow some of the highest quality berries in the world and we look forward to 
sharing them more widely with the interna�onal community whilst at the same �me genera�ng 
economic benefits at home.” 

The Australian hor�culture industry is currently worth $17.8 billion to the Australian economy, 
employs 68,700 FTEs and is predicted to reach $21.8 billion by 2030. 

For more information and comment contact Berries Australia Executive Director Rachel Mackenzie on 
0408 796 199. 

The CIE report can be downloaded from the Hort Innova�on website: 
htps://www.hor�culture.com.au/growers/help-your-business-grow/research-reports-publica�ons-
fact-sheets-and-more/mt21010/ 

 




